Arts Commission
grants received

Three Jackson County
organizations have received
grants from the Oregon Arts
Commission, Salem.

Receiving the largest
amount was the Oregon
Shakespearean Festival,
Ashland, which was awarded
$6,720 for a development coor-
dinator. ‘

The Southern Oregon State
College Foundation received
$350 to pay for a Portland

‘dance performance and the
Rogue Valley Chorale, Med-
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ford, received $500 to present

concerts in the area.

- The grants are for the first
period the 1975-1977 biennium
and are part of $129,109 in
matching funds to 27 non-
profit organizations through-
out the state.

The Oregon Arts Commis-
sion will hold its August
meeting at 10 a.m. Friday in
the Alba Room of Medford
City Hall. It is open to the

.,puml?" Hug. /975




